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FREE FAIR HOUSING PRESENTATION APRIL 23, 2025 

CHICO, CA -- (April 15, 2025) -- The City of Chico provides Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) funds to support four fair housing workshops each year. The 
workshops are geared toward any interested tenants, residential property owners 
and/or property managers serving Chico residents.  

North Valley Property Owner’s Association (NVPOA) will provide a fair housing 
workshop on April 23, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. at the City Council Chambers, located at 421 
Main Street. An informational flyer may be found at the City’s website: 
www.chicoca.gov/housing. For additional information about this presentation and to 
provide a RSVP, contact assistantNVPOA@gmail.com.  

For more information about the use of CDBG funding, contact: MaryJo Alonzo, Housing 
Program Manager, MaryJo.Alonzo@chicoca.gov or 530-879-6302.  

 

Located in Butte County, California, Chico is the cultural and economic center of the 
northern Sacramento Valley and the largest city north of Sacramento. Known as a 
college town, the home of California State University, Chico and for Bidwell Park, one of 
the largest urban parks in the world. For more information, visit www.chicoca.gov. 

 
### 

http://www.chicoca.gov/housing
mailto:assistantNVPOA@gmail.com
http://www.chicoca.gov./

	NEWS RELEASE

